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Name: William
Born: 19th July 14
Where: Haughley

Hi, I'm William the 
branch mascot. I enjoy 
traveling and exploring 
new places! I am though 
in need of new 
adventures. If your 
going on holiday, going 
out for the day please 
can I come? I'm quite, 
I like my own time and I 
don't eat much!! For 
more info email Ash on 
acsargent48@gmail.com

Poppy collectors are 
the face of poppy 
appeal. The Poppy 
boxes need filling, 
people to knock on 
doors and the 
administration. The 
29th October it all 
kicks off. Can you 
spare 60 min over 
that 2 weeks to help? 
Remember. You may 
benefit from the 
money raised one day. 
If you can help you 
know what to do.

The branch AGM will take place on the 13th October 2016. 
All positions are available so if your interested ensure the 
secretary has your nomination no later than the 30th 
September.

It's been a milestone year for the branch in recent 
weeks. Not only have we held the Annual Suffolk County Rally 
for the first time in our 70year history, we also became 
officially affiliated with Haughley Pre School And Haughley 
Youth Football club. The affiliation took place on the 16th July 
at the football club where we held a celebration with a BBQ 
and bouncy castle provided by the branch.  There were 
children's races in the afternoon which was brilliant fun and 
also a few adult races which was hilarious!  There was a good 
crowd from all organisations who have committed to help 
each others aims in the future. After the ceremony there was 
an opportunity for people to mix and relax to get to know 
each other. So with the scouts, football club and pre school 
affiliated with us this will ensure the lives of the men from 
Haughley won't be forgotten who laid down their lives. 
There's a video on the website. If you don't have the Internet 
don't worry I'll organise for it to be viewed at a meeting!

BBQ and Quiz
After this quiz you'll 
be saying 'did you 
know'? After 
everything you learnt! 
Everybody had a really 
lovely evening with 
lots of laughter and 
fun. The champions 
for this year go to 
team Bernie and Jock!  
Well done you 
knowledgeable lot!
£270 raised!Branch Support

Sadly, June Fowler died 
recently at the age of 
61. She was a member 
for approx 5yrs. The 
branch attended Bury 
St Edmunds 
crematorium to pay our 
respects. Thank you for 
those who attended.


